
Dear Committee 
 
I find it very disturbing with the current trends in the younger end of the culture. The 
sleazy outfits paraded by young girls who are being exploited by stupid parents or 
greedy, immoral commercial interests is not in the kids' interests, nor in the wider 
cultural interests. Apart from making kids look like two bob tarts, "the look" 
contravenes all sense of decency. Girls should not be made to model hookers to catch 
the public eye. There has to be greater control from a watchdog with the kids and the 
public's interests at heart, otherwise we will see our culture sliding further into the 
sewer. 
 
Peter Murphy 
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